

100 Broadway, Bangor, Maine 04401-5204 | (207) 947-0313 | fax (207) 941-2474 | www.johnbapst.org

## John Bapst Memorial High School MEMOR ANDUM

To: All Students' Legal Guardians, Teachers, Employees, and other

Building Occupants

From: William R. Meier, Director of Finance & Operations

Subject: NOTIFICATION OF BUILDING OCCUPANTS

On March 7, 1989, in compliance with the Asbestos Hazard Emergency Response Act, John Bapst Memorial High School completed an initial asbestos identification and evaluation inspection of the school building. Follow-up inspections are conducted every six months in accordance with Federal regulations.

It was determined that the school building contains asbestos material in the thermal insulation of the heating system and floor tiles. However, this material is confined to the basement and sub-basement boiler room areas of the building. All areas occupied by students have been inspected and approved for use.

A written plan for the management of these materials has been developed. This management plan is available for public review at the school's Finance Office between the hours of 7:30 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. Monday through Friday.